From: Robert Parker

**Sent:** 28 November 2017 18:02 **To:** 'Aca Ubc' <aca.slais@gmail.com>

Cc: Veera Antonina Howells < Veera. Howells@ico.org.uk>

Subject: RE: Speaker's Invitation: ACA@UBC 10th Annual International Seminar & Symposium

## Dear Andrea,

Unfortunately, I have to report that with much regret Elizabeth is now unable to attend your International Seminar and Symposium in February.

With GDPR approaching and several other important matters at a critical stage, Elizabeth is having to cut short her visit to Canada in February and return to the office here in the UK.

## Regards,



## Robert Parker Head of Corporate Affairs

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF

T. 01625 545847 M. 07929 931638 <u>ico.org.uk</u> <u>twitter.com/iconews</u> Please consider the environment before printing this email